
Maria Gallo 

From: lorenpierce 
Sent: (F □ [L~[Q)

NOV 2 7 2024 
NEVADA COMMISSION FOR 

COMMON INTEREST COMMUNITIES 
ANO co~ Ml IUM E 

Wednesday, November 27, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: Maria Gallo; BJ Brown; 

Cc: Phil W. Su; Pauline B Murray; 

Subject: RE: CCICCH Meeting 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when o 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good morning. I was unanimously re-elected on Monday along with the rest of the incumbent. I will be 
attending the hearing. 

Work update: PEC will be deploying their equipment on December 9th and beginning December 
10th. Water is being provided by a resident with water rights, and over 200 yds of tailings have been 
obtained to assist with building the road back. 

Thank you, 

Loren Pierce 
SRPOA President 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy srnartphone 

-------- Original message --------
From: Maria Gallo <mgallo@red.nv.gov> 
Date: 11/27/24 8:25 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To 
Cc: "Phil W. Su" <psu@ag.nv.gov> 
Subject: CCICCH Meeting 

Greetings, 

I have FILED this email as your Status Update 

mailto:mgallo@red.nv.gov


Commission Coordinator 

Nevada Real Estate Division 

3300 W Sahara Ave, Suite 350 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89102 

702-486-4074 
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